
MERTON COUNCIL
Merton’s Interfaith Walk

Merton is joining Faith colleagues across London in a programme of Interfaith Walks in celebration of
the games coming to London.

The walk will take place on Sunday 15 July 2012.

Children are welcome if accompanied by an adult.

Respectful clothing should be worn and footwear will need to be removed at some religious buildings.

Please join us for all or part of the walk. If you have any queries, please contact Revd. Andrew
www.merton.gov.uk

Wakefield by email at andrew.d.wakefield@btopenworld.com or by phone on 07966 798 413
/interfaithforum
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